
 

 

    Recycling and Waste Disposal Committee  

 Meeting Minutes 

                            May 9, 2023 

 
PRESENT; E. Cabral, R. Davis, P. Wentworth, and C. Cipriano 

Meeting started at 7:00 pm. 

 

The meeting was held on Tuesday May 9th instead of the normal meeting night of Wednesday May 10th.  

The meeting began with questions and answers regarding the RFP for the Curbside Trash and 

Recycling Program.  There were three vendors present, Pinard Waste Systems, Casella Waste and 

Waste Management.  See under New Business 

 

MINUTES 

The committee reviewed the minutes of April 12, 2023. There were two changes, one is the next 

meeting date and the second was to add the name of the third painter, which is Flying Colors Painting. 

Minutes from April 12, 2023 were read and approved as amended with a motion by P. Wentworth and a 

second by R. Davis.  The motion passed 4-0 

Old Business 

2023 Events – R. Davis suggested that the committee think of a way to participate in the 275th 

anniversary in 2024.  E. Cabral was excited and the committee has time to think about a way to 

incorporate it. 

The next bigger event is the 4th of July celebration which this year will be held on June 24th.  R. Davis 

will connect E. Cabral with Howie Steadman, a member of the Civic Club. 

E. Cabral stated that she had some signs done up for the sandwich boards that make it easier to put 

information out and will be on sign board when the swap shop is open.  There was a program in place 

to reimburse the costs for printing when we purchased the sign boards through the NRRA and NH the 

Beautiful. 

 

Blue Bags- E. Cabral was at the fishing derby on April 22nd with a table and blue bags.  She talked to 

about 15 people and gave out about 22 bags.  She also was at the garden club sale on April 29th, which 

sold out of plants in ½ hour. She gave out about 20 bags and next time they have the plant sale, she 

will bring a compost bin. 

 

New Business 

The new business was the discussion with the vendors on the RFP. 

 

Motion to adjourn at 8:30 pm was made by P. Wentworth and seconded by C. Cipriano  

The motion passed 5-0.  

 

Upcoming Events 

Curbside Bulk pick up – May 20, 2023 

NRRA Conference- May 22nd and May 23rd.  C. Kowalski is going on Monday, May 22nd. 

 

NEXT MEETING 

June 14, 2023   

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

 

Tina Harrington, Secretary 


